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STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGISLATION 

Inquiry into the Criminal Investigation Amendment Bill 2009 
 
The Standing Committee on Legislation is currently inquiring into the Criminal Investigation 
Amendment Bill 2009, and its policy.  The Bill makes amendments to the stop and search powers of 
the Western Australia Police. 
 
The Committee was due to report its findings on Thursday, 25 March 2010 but has today been granted 
an extension, by the House, to Thursday, 17 June 2010.  Given the controversial nature of the Bill, this 
extension was sought to give the Committee further time to adequately consider the large volume of 
evidence it has received.   
 
For inquiries contact the Chair of the Committee, Hon Michael Mischin MLC, on 9222 7333 
(Parliament House), 9343 9333 (Office) or 0413 868 990 (Mobile). 
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